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October News 

Reminders 
*Please send in $5 to cover the holiday parties this year. 
*Fall Fest/Open House is October 27th. 
*Book Orders are due on Tuesday, October 18th.   

Spelling Words 
These are words that the students will 
be working on throughout the week 
and will be responsible for spelling 
correctly next Friday: 
 got dog top  not stop 

Science 
We learned about bats this week.  

Bats are scary looking, but not 

harmful to people.  They are actually 

a lot like humans!  Ask your student 

other bat facts or information they 

learned about this week! 

Vocabulary Challenge Words 
Talk about or look these words up at 
home for next week: arachnid, insect, 
creep, fang, web 

Reading 
Keep reading and recording in your 
reading logs!  You can record minutes 
for any time spent reading.  It does not 
have to be just from the little “just 
right” books that are sent home every 
night.   

Sight Words 
The following are sight words we will 
cover next week: 
*an *can *help   *let *red *ran 

Open House 
We are going to have Open House this year 

on October 27th from 6-7:30.  The night 

will include a Fall Festival with games/

activities, a hayride, and free dinner!  There 

is also a family pumpkin decorating  

contest.  Hopefully your family can make it 

that night so your child can show you 

around their school. 


